
Sennett Town Planning Board  
 
Our meeting was held on Oct.1, 2020.  
 
Those attending the meeting are as follows: Sue Foster, Glen Fletcher, Mike Sozda, Pat Leamey, 
Jeremey Bacon. 
 
Jermey ask if everyone had read the minutes from our last meeting. Motion to approve by Glen Fletcher 
2nd by Mike Sozda , all approve. 
 
Reminder that we get our training done for the year. 
 
Lea Hares here to get final approval on the sub-division on Center St. Rd.. David Bush has updated the 
maps with 2 signatures. Lea is keeping 3 acres. 
 
There were no questions from the board. The motion was made by Pat Leammey for the minor 
subdivision tax map 103.1-35.11 to be approved, 2nd by Glen Fletcher all in favor. 
 
Jermey brought up about going to the next town board meeting as there is a development on Genesee 
St. Rd.  
 
No other business Glen made the motion to adjourn 2nd by Mike. 
 
Sue Foster 
 


